THE METALS EXPLORATION COMPANY

1213 HOBART BUILDING, SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA

October 27, 1923

Dear Dr. Church,-

I have not heard from you since I expressed the bound
MS to you} but I trust that it reached you safelye.

You will see that I am again with the letals Exploration
Company. Two weeks ago the company called me up and asked if I would
return to them. There has been an entire reorganization, and very few
of the old officers are left. The present management looks very good
and very likely things will go very well from now on. I agreed to return
to them and am on the job once more. However, should things develop
so that I would be needed in the south for snow survey work, I might con-

sider it, for the mining industry is very uns&able.

I hope things have gone well for you and that California
will consider the need of snow survey worke.

I have a small amount of time to turn in to you, together
with one month's rental of typewriter (which receipt I have becn holding
for quite a while). I an attaching a list. ©Please do not pay this out
of your own pocket. Let it take its course.

With kindest regards, 1 remain,

Respectfully yours,
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